
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

AUG 15 2016 
Rick Ferguson, President 
WVE Property Owners Association, Inc. - Waterview Estates WWTP 
P.O Box 23670 
Little Rock, AR 72221 

RE: Cognizant Official Change 
NPDES Permit No. AR0050393, AFIN: 60-02318 

Dear Mr. Ferguson: 

This letter is written in response to the submittal of documentation that the Cognizant Official for 
the subject permit issued to WVE Property Owners Association, Inc. - Waterview Estates 
WWTP has been changed to Shirley Davis, Bookkeeper. The facility is currently covered under 
the NPDES Individual Discharge Permit Number AR0050393. The Department understands that 
this request is for a change in the Cognizant Official only. 

All pertinent information has been updated in the Department's records. The new Cognizant 
Official must read, understand, and comply with all the requirements of this permit. If you have 
any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to contact 
Adam Yates, Permit Engineer, of my staff by email at yatesrmadeq.state.ar.us or at (501) 682-
0617. 

Sincerely, 

Robert E. Blanz, Ph.D., P.E. 
Acting Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 

RB:hg 

cc: Electronic Filing (AR0050393, w/ attachments) 
Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Field Services Branch 
Richard Healey, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
Shirley Davis, Bookkeeper, WVE Property Owners Association, Inc. - Waterview Estates 
WWTP 
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